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From 28 February 2018, we began accepting submissions on our 2018 commercial passenger 

vehicle review.  

This submission responds to our draft decision published on 21 June 2018.   

Email submission 

 

My view is, about the fare, increase or decrease, I think Victoria is same other states in Australia.  

We need to reduce Victoria’s Taxi Licenses, 

Same other states in Australia, because we need rooms. 

Large numbers of people coming other states in Australia then applying taxi Licenses. 

We need to stay the fare same previously, because the ( Gas ) value very high last few year in 

melb, we lost big money to gas or patrol companies. 

Pls we request you to support us, anyway anywhere anytime to stop too many taxi Licenses, no 

enough jobs, rooms, melb capacity. 

 

 


